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February 21, 2024

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Watertown High School will host spring parent/teacher conferences on the following dates:
● Wednesday, March 6, 2024 from 8:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. and 5:00 P.M. - 7:00 P.M.
● Thursday, March 7, 2024 from 12:40 P.M. - 2:40 P.M.

Important Information

Please review the information it is important to remember the following:

● Registration for conferences will close on Saturday March 2, 2024 at 12:00 A.M.
● Please register for a conference appointment to avoid showing up unannounced. Our

teachers need time to prepare for a productive conference.
● Virtual conference times will be March 6, 11:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. and March 7, 2024

1:30 P.M. - 2:30 P.M. If you would like a virtual conference outside of this time please
reach out to the teacher to set another time.

● We will have student volunteers to assist with navigating parents around our school
building.

Conference appointments are scheduled through PTCfast.com. The link can be found on our website
homepage Spring 2024 Parent/Teacher Conferences Appointment Link
Steps for how to register for parent/teacher conferences:

1. Click on the link above.
2. Click on the PTCfast.com link in the register here box highlighted in blue.

https://sites.google.com/watertownps.org/whs-conferences/home


a.

3. Click on the teacher’s name and click submit.

a.



4. Fill in the information and click submit.

a.

5. You will receive the following message once you submit.
a. Thank you for registering. Please check your email at the address you

provided. You will find an email with the subject header "Select
Date/Time for Teacher Conference Now". Just press the link in the email
and you will be able to pick a time slot for the conference.

Note: Email sometimes does not get delivered immediately, please allow
up to 15 minutes. You might also check your Spam folder.

6. Check your email for the link to register for a conference time with the teacher. Choose your
desired conference time by clicking on “Click here to select conference time” in the email you
received from PTCfast.com.

a.



*At the bottom of this page you can indicate if you will attend the conference in-person or
virtually. Virtual conference times will be March 6, 11:00 A.M. - 12:00 P.M. and March
7, 2024 1:30 P.M. - 2:30 P.M. If you would like a virtual conference outside of this time please
reach out to the teacher to set another time. Next, you will indicate if you would “like to register
for additional conferences” or “confirm selections and exit”. You can register for additional
conferences for the current student or choose to register conferences for another student.

7. For virtual appointments, return to the link above in step one and click on the teacher's name at
your scheduled time. Clicking on the teacher’s name will open up the google meet for your
conference.

We hope you will have a wonderful time conferencing with our teachers and discovering more about our
school.

Thank you,

Gianni Perugini
Principal

Watertown High School is creating a rigorous and accepting place of learning for all students.
We believe that our students will leave us better prepared for any success or challenge.


